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3 November: we had our monthly meeting of the Friends of Saint Angela: time of prayer, 

sharing and refreshments. 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

****** 
 

 

5 November: Rosaria and Simona from Asola came to discover more 

about Saint Angela. They took some material to advertise Saint Angela in 

their parish.  

 

 

 

 

                                 ****** 

 

23, 24, 25 November: various events in recent days have taken place 

at the Sanctuary of Saint Angela in Brescia, celebrating not only the 

Foundation of the Company, but in particular this year, the 500th 

anniversary of her return from the Holy Land. We participated in 

some events in person and followed the others via live streaming. It 

was a joy to meet some members of the Brescia Company and also of 

the Federation of Companies. 

******* 

  



1 December: we had the monthly meeting of the Friends of Saint   

Angela on the theme of Angela the pilgrim: a time of prayer before 

the icon of Saint Angela at the foot of the Cross, sharing and then 

refreshments in Saint Angela’s bedroom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  ******* 

6 December: Sr Carla, a Franciscan from the Laudato Si’ hospital, came with 

three young women who are seeking the will of God for their lives. They 

wanted to get to know the patroness of Desenzano. 

 

 

 

****** 

During Advent, we participated in many activities in the parish in preparation for Christmas with 

the catechists, parents and families. 

25 December: after the Christmas morning Mass, we went to the Community of Capriolo for a 

lovely week together. 

 

 
We wish everyone a happy and holy Jubilee Year of hope! Let us pray for peace in our world! 

 

Sisters Armida and Patrizia 

 

 

 
With thanks to Sr Hélène Proust for the Angela Jubilee logo 

(for internal use only) 


